
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: Tracy King; charbel.habib@ascension.org
Subject: Request to add Nicholas Damico, M.D. as an AU for 10 CFR 35.300, 35.400, and 35.600 material -NRC license

no. 21-03646-03
Date: Friday, July 9, 2021 10:58:00 AM

Good morning,

I have reviewed the licensee’s request to authorize Dr. Damico as an Authorized User (AU) 
for 10 CFR 35.300, 35.400, and 35.600 material.  I have identified a possible
error/discrepancy in the NRC Form 313A(AUT). Specifically, Dr. Lyons is listed as the 
supervising individual/AU for 10 CFR 35.300 material use on Ohio license no. 
02110180077.  I verified with the Ahmad Hatami, the RSO, Ohio license no. 02110180077, 
that Dr. Lyons has not been approved as an AU for 10 CFR 35.300 material use.

Please provide a signed and dated letter from Dr. Lyons clarifying the information/error.

Please provide the response by July 23,  2021 via email directly to me as a pdf.

Thank you

Magdalena R. Gryglak
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875
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